Clarification of Tompkins County’s Water Conservation Advisory

At this time, there are no water use restrictions for our customers. Due to low levels of water supplies in
Fall Creek and Six Mile Creek, the City of Ithaca and Cornell University have put water use restrictions in
place.

The Southern Cayuga Lake Intermunicipal Water Commission (SCLIWC), locally known as Bolton Point,
draws water from Cayuga Lake and therefore has sufficient water available to supply our customers.

While water produced by SCLIWC can be transferred to the City of Ithaca and Cornell University water
systems, currently we have not received any requests for water transfers.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call our office at (607) 277-0660 to talk with a staff
member.

Thank you,

Steve Riddle
SCLIWC General Manager



